Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 8:07 AM

To: '‘PDKing0000@aol.com'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; ronpatelvidge@gmail.com; jredding@wendel.com;
mehrdad@Irm-consulting.com; peet@prodigy.net; gary_bates@efiglobal.com

Subject: RE: ACEH Case No. RO0002981 -Red Hanger Kleaners -Report Submittal Extension ...

Paul,

Your extension request for report submittal for the subject case to July 10, 2016 has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 4:49 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; ronpatelvidge@gmail.com; jredding@wendel.com; mehrdad@Irm-
consulting.com; peet@prodigy.net; gary_bates@efiglobal.com

Subject: Re: ACEH Case No. RO0002981 -Red Hanger Kleaners -Report Submittal Extension ...

Hi Keith,

We are still discussing the details of the recommendations for the SVE report for the subject site. | request that the
submittal date be extended to Friday July 10, 2016.

Please let me know at your convenience.
Thank you!
Paul

In a message dated 6/20/2016 08:12:02 Pacific Daylight Time, Keith.Nowell@acgov.org writes:

Paul,

Your extension request for report submittal date to July 5, 2016 is approved.

Regards,

Keith Nowell



From: PDKing0000@aol.com [mailto:PDKing0000@aol.com]

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 3:52 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; ronpatelvidge @gmail.com; jredding@wendel.com;
mehrdad@Irm-consulting.com; peet@prodigy.net; gary bates@efiglobal.com

Subject: ACEH Case No. RO0002981 -Red Hanger Kleaners -Report Submittal Extension Request

Hi Keith,

As we just discussed on the telephone, | am writing to request a two week extension for submittal of the report
documenting SVE feasibility testing and SVE system installation and startup for the subject site. The requested
revised report submittal date is July 5, 2016.

Thank you!

Paul

Paul H. King
Professional Geologist

P&D Environmental, Inc.
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240
Oakland, CA 94610

(510) 658-6916 telephone
(510) 834-0152 facsimile
(510) 387-6834 cellular
Paul.King@pdenviro.com

In a message dated 3/18/2016 17:41:26 Pacific Daylight Time, Dilan.Roe@acgov.org writes:

Dear Mr. Elvidge,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACEH) approved the Site Investigation and Soil
Vapor Extraction Feasibility Test Work Plan prepared by P&D Environmental in a letter March 17, 2016.

In addition to the comments provided in the approval letter, ACEH requests the startup of the soil vapor
extraction (SVE) remediation system referenced in the Work Plan as soon as practicable after it P&D
has obtained the Bay Area Air Quality Management District (BAAQMD) permit approval to construct the
SVE remediation system at the Property.



Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case please contact me or Keith
Nowell.

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager — Land Use Program, Local Oversight Program, & Voluntary Remedial
Action Program

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org




